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THE UNIVERSITY OF THE ORANGE FREE STATE

TELEPHONE: AREA CODE 051 X604 P.0.BOX339 BLOEMFONTEIN
NUMBER 70711 9300

DEPARTMENT: NURSING REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

Refer:

20th June, 1985

Mrs M. Ferguson
Bedford College
University of London
Regents Park

LONDON NW 1

ENCGLAND

Dear Mrs Ferguson

I would like to thank you for the very interesting and
informative discussion to learn about your courses.
Thank you that you received us.

I wish you everything of the best for your period of
retirement. Please let me know if yvou decide to come
and have a sunshine holiday in South Africa!

Yours sincerely

CLeet/ Flen
[

PROF. MARLENE VILJOEN
/nk



NURSING STUDIES

MF /PJM

Prof. Marlene Vil joen

Department of Nursing
The University of the Orange Free State

Bloemfontein 9300
Republic of S.Africa 28 June 1985

Dear Professor Viljeon,

Thank you for your kind letter of 20 June, 1985. As promised
I have sent my course's papers to your colleague, Professor Thompson,

who willy, I am sure, share them with you if you are interested.

Yours sincerely

Marion Ferguson
Director Nursing Studies.



